Dear Parents,

The end of another year is upon us and I would like to thank those families who are moving on for their continued support and involvement in our school. We will be saying goodbye to some very special people - please do try and keep in touch and let us know how you are doing - especially those of you moving further afield.

Our Early Years children have been an absolute joy this year and seem very excited about becoming Hedgehogs and Squirrels! Year 1 are a delight and have bags of personality and have had a good year academically. Year 2 have equally had a superb year and have really engaged well with their learning - and their play! The Junior School are very lucky indeed All three year groups should be rightly proud of all they have achieved - so well done to you all!

In September, we are proposing to commence **a Breakfast Club** for working parents. Please complete the E-mailed form to express an interest as soon as possible. We will acknowledge receipt and let you know as soon as possible if you have a place.

At the end of term we will be saying goodbye to Nicky Carver who has been teaching the Ladybirds class and Jo Meacher, our SCITT Training Teacher, who will be beginning her teaching career at a school in Gosport. We wish them both well. We would like to thank Sian Evans for teaching our Hedgehogs all year and we look forward to seeing her back in school as our regular supply teacher.

In September we hope to welcome back Mrs Sanger to the Ladybirds Class and Mrs Mavin to Hedgehogs Class. Miss Wood will be returning to school as Mrs Halbauer following her wedding in July. We are interested to know whether or not she wears her original wedding dress or opts for the beautiful creation made for her by the children in Year R! She has agreed that we can pop a photo on our Facebook page on Monday - so watch this space! We are thrilled for her - however we are a bit sad that our Forest School leader will no longer be called Miss Wood!!

We hope you all enjoy a wonderful summer holiday and we look forward to seeing some of you again in September. For those of you moving on we wish you lots of luck and sincerely hope that you will stay in touch!

The First day of the Autumn Term for Years 1 and 2 is Tuesday, 4th September 2018.

SUMMER NEWSLETTER JULY 2018



IN-SERVICE DAYS 2018/19

Monday, 3rd September
Friday 23rd November
Friday 15th February
Friday 3rd May
Monday 3rd June





Summer Reading Challenge!

Stubbington Library are running their usual 'Summer Reading Challenge' this year. Children need to read a minimum of six books and will receive a certificate at the end which is presented during our school assembly.

Call in at the library for further details.